
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
COOKIE BAKERS NEEDED:  If you would like to bake cookies once a month for 
The Inner Bean, please sign up at the Information Center or see Jenny Colston. 
 
RESOURCE CENTER:  Knowing Christ  The Puritans loved the Bible, and dug 
into it in depth. Also, they loved the Lord Jesus, who is of course the Bible's focal 
figure; they circled around him, centered on him, studied minutely all that 
Scripture had to say about him, and constantly, conscientiously, exalted him in 
their preaching, praises, and prayers. Mark Jones, an established expert on many 
aspects of Puritan thought, also loves the Bible and its Christ, and the Puritans as 
expositors of both; and out of this triune love he has written a memorable 
unpacking of the truth about the Savior according to the classic Reformed 
tradition, and the Puritans supremely. It is a book calculated to enrich our twenty-
first-century souls, and one that it is an honor to introduce.  Available now! 
 
If you haven't visited the Resource Center before, it is located in the northeast 
corner of the foyer. To pay for materials please find the envelope inside the front 
cover of the title.  The suggested donation amount is on the envelope.  Please put 
your cash or check inside the envelope and place it in the wooden box on the 
right side of the shelf at the Resource Center.  Thank you. 
 
FRIDAY MORNING MEN’S STUDY:  The Friday morning men’s Bible Study held 
in John Wernli's office has been blessed and grown immensely.  We are excited 
to announce that a new study has started due to the size of the original class.  
Mike Brazzle will be leading a group continuing the study of Hebrews at 6:30 a.m. 
on Fridays in the Youth Lounge.  As with the other group, breakfast will be 
served.  If you have questions, please see John or Mike.  If you are not currently 
in a study there's plenty of room for you.  Please come join us! 
 
CHILD CARE HELP NEEDED: Adult child care workers are needed for the 
Parenting Conference.  If you assist with child care, your conference fees will be 
waived.  We are asking anyone who would be willing to help to please sign up on 
the Childcare Workers form at the Conference table in the foyer.  If you have 
questions, please see Shanelle Canaday. 
 
 
 
 

STEWARDS FOR SEPTEMBER 18 
 

2-5 Sunday School Katie Davidson 
Tina Hauff 

Adline Hartman 

K - 2nd Sunday School Jacob Dogotch Kandi Dogotch 

3rd – 6th Sunday School Mike Brazzle 
Phillip Davis 

Tiffany Davis 
Wendy Devilbiss 

2-3 Year-Old Worship Jim Balding 
Amy Balding 

Kathy Carroll 

4-5 Year-Old Worship Rachel Hodges Jonathan Wernli 

Kids’ Worship Keith Horney 
Melissa Horney 

Troy Winter 
Perry Ott 

Communion Peter Hauff 

Greeter Jacob Dogotch Mark Vannocker 

Hostess Janet Heidebrecht  

Nursery     Education Hr Shanelle Canaday  

Nursery             Worship Sharon VanGundy 
Audrey Durst 
Jennifer Hart 

Mary Anderson 
Darla Flanagin 
Marlin Flanagin 

Projection Matt Huber 

Service to Shut-ins Perry Ott 

Ushers Jim Balding 
Mike Brazzle 
Tony Hanson 
Alan Henke 

Steve Morgan 
Tom Sheeley 
Wade Vannocker 

SERMON NOTES 
 

Title: Rebellious Rulers and God’s Solution 
Text: Psalm 2:1-12 

 
 
 
 
   

 
I. The Fool’s Plans (vv. 1-3): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
II. The King’s Response (vv. 4-6): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
III. The Messiah’s Coronation (vv. 7-9): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

IV. The Rebel’s Only Hope (vv. 10-12): 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
“Do homage to the Son, that He not become angry, 

and you perish in the way,  
For His wrath may soon be kindled.   

How blessed are all who take refuge in Him.” 
Psalm 2:12 
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WORSHIP SERVICE 
 

The purpose of Flint Hills Christian Church is to obey the Great Commandment 
(Mark 12:30-31) and fulfill the Great Commission (Matt. 28:19-20). 

 
Sunday, September 11, 2016 

Prayer Meeting, 8 a.m., Prayer Room 
Worship Service, 10:15 a.m. 

(Please set all electronic devices to silent during worship.) 
 
 
Opening Song      Praise Team   

Your Grace is Enough 

 
Welcome 
 Acts 21:1-16   
 
Worship in Song:       Praise Team 

(Feel free to stand or sit during Worship in Song) 
Everlasting God 
He Lives 
Have Your Way 
Jesus Son of God 

 
Communion Rick Vilander 
   

The Lord’s Supper is open to all Christians 
 
Offering 
 
Special Music      Praise Team 
 
Announcements 
 

No Kids’ Worship today 
 
Worship in Song:       Praise Team 

(Feel free to stand or sit during Worship in Song) 
Here Is Love 

  
Message in Word Alvin Colston 
 
Closing Song Praise Team 

Have Your Way 
Following Worship, Barry & Joy Brooks will be available  

for Counsel by the Prayer Room 
 

 
Dave Hintz ........................................................................................ Pastor/Teacher 
Alvin Colston ...................................................................... Student Ministries Pastor 
George Sleezer ......................................................................... Shepherding Pastor 
Floyd Dorsey ......................................................................... Good Samaritan Fund 
Scott Marshall, Tysin Smith, Janet Heinrichs, Brock Peña ............... Praise Leaders 
Barbara Haag ............................................................................ Ministerial Assistant 
Pamela Standerwick .................................................Children’s Ministry Coordinator 
Tysin Smith, Bri Hand, Jonathan Wernli .............................. Custodial/Maintenance 
 
Elders   Deacons  
Barry Brooks Alvin Colston  Mike Brazzle Floyd Dorsey 
Thad Davidson David Hintz  Mark Kraft Lonnie Standiferd 
Rick Vilander, Chm. John Wernli    

WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today: 09/11 

 Prayer Meeting, 8 a.m., Prayer Room 

 Education Hour, 9 a.m., Youth Center and Harvest House 

 Worship Service, 10:15 a.m., Great Room 

 Jr/Sr High Boys/Dads Small Group, 5:30 p.m., Alvin Colston, Youth Lounge 
Monday: 09/12 

 Men’s Bible Study, 12 p.m., Dave Hintz, Church Office 

 Men’s Bible Study, 7 p.m., Mark Kraft, Youth Lounge 
Tuesday: 0/13 

 Men’s Bible Study, 12 p.m., Dave Hintz, Church Office 

 Men’s Bible Study, 7 p.m., Mark Kraft, Youth Lounge 

 Ladies Bible Study, 9 a.m., Joy Brooks, Youth Lounge 

 Ladies Bible Study, 9:30 a.m., Becky Hintz, Fireside Rm., Childcare provided 

 Ladies Bible Study, 6:30 p.m., Joy Brooks, 1529 Road 170 

 Ladies Bible Study, 7 p.m., Maria Wernli, Fireside Room 

 Men’s Bible Study, 7 p.m., Marlin Flanagin, Youth Lounge 

 ESU Freshmen Bible Study, 8:30 p.m., Alvin & Jenny Colston, Inner Bean 
Wednesday: 09/14 

 AWANA, 6:30 p.m., Harvest House 

 Youth Group, 6:30 p.m., Alvin Colston, Youth Lounge 
Thursday: 09/15 

 Praise Team Practice, 7 p.m., Janet Heinrichs, Great Room 

 Ladies Bible Study, 7 p.m., Ruth Vilander, Youth Lounge 

 ESU Upper-class Men’s Study, 8:30 p.m., Alvin Colston, Inner Bean 

 ESU Upper-class Ladies Study, 8:30 p.m., Jenny Colston, Inner Bean 
Friday: 09/16 

 Men’s Bible Study, 6:30 a.m., John Wernli, 1420 C of E Drive 

 Men’s Bible Study, 6:30 a.m., Mike Brazzle, Youth Lounge 
Saturday: 09/17 
Sunday: 09/18 

 Prayer Meeting, 8 a.m., Prayer Room 

 Education Hour, 9 a.m., Youth Center and Harvest House 

 Worship Service, 10:15 a.m., Great Room 

 Jr/Sr High Boys/Dads Small Group, 5:30 p.m., Alvin Colston, Youth Lounge 

 
 
 

BRIDAL SHOWER 
 
The ladies of the church are invited to a Bridal Shower, honoring Hilary 
Heinrichs and Garrett Howell, on Sunday, September 25th at 2:30 in the 
Fireside Room.  Hilary and Garrett are registered at Target and Bed, 
Bath & Beyond.  Please come and help us shower them with blessings!   
If you have questions, see Joy Brooks. 
 
 

AUTOMOBILE CLINIC 
 
"When Your Car Talks, Listen!" On Saturday, September 24th, come to 
the Harvest House and learn how to be a good steward of your vehicle as 
Levon Heidebrecht presents a hands-on automobile maintenance 
seminar.  Sign up for free and watch Levon walk through how to do basic, 
routine maintenance on your automobile.  The presentation will start at 
5:00 p.m. and will be followed by dinner and fellowship at 6:30 p.m.  Hot 
dogs, burgers, chips, and desert will be provided.  Room is limited so sign 
up soon at the Information Center! 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK: YOUTH NEWS & NOTES 
 
AWANA: 
 
AWANA begins this Wednesday night at 6:30pm!  We are very excited to 
start another year of this important ministry and pray that God’s Word 
would be written on the hearts of the many young ones coming to AWANA 
each night.  Our first night is more of an orientation night and leaders and 
kiddos will receive instruction on how a typical night of AWANA goes, so 
that we’re all on the same page together.  If you haven’t done so already, 
please sign up today!  Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 

YOUTH: 
 
Youth Group: Wednesdays in the Youth Lounge, 6:30-8:00 p.m., 
beginning this Wednesday. 
  
Junior / Senior High Men’s/Dad’s Small Group:  Please join us tonight in 
the Youth Lounge from 5:30 to 7:00 pm  
  
Butter Braids: Our annual Butter Braids sale has begun.  Students who 
are selling will be earning money towards Ignite Fall Conference in 
November and/or Ascend Summer Camp in June. 
  
Ignite: The Ignite Conference is an opportunity for like-minded churches to 
come together and provide their students an opportunity to hear Biblical 
speakers who will encourage their growth in the grace and knowledge of 
our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  Registration forms are available for all 
high school students.  Please return them by September 21st. 
  
 
 
 

PARENTING CONFERENCE 
 

Friday, September 30 
5:30 p.m. – Dinner & 2 Sessions 

 

Saturday, October 1 
4:00 p.m. – Dinner & 2 Sessions 

 

Sunday, October 2 
9:00 a.m. – 1 Session 

 

$25/Couple; $15/Individuals 
Please pay at the time you register 

Register by signing up at the table in the Foyer 
or call 620.342.0081 

 

Childcare will be provided for infants up to 5th Grade. 
 

Postcards are available at the Registration Desk so that you can invite family, 
friends and co-workers. 

 
 

Sign Up Today in the Foyer! 
 


